[bookmark: _GoBack]International Links Committee – we are finishing the St Anthony’s recipe book, where we have collated recipes from around the world -  from our link schools, and also from our own diverse set of students.  If anyone has a recipe they would like to share with us please send it in FAO Mrs Malkin.

